
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 
MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2023  
 
 

 

The MT Greeters met with three new residents in November:   
1. Judy and Lonnie Adams, 118 Laurelwood Lane, visited 

November 9           
  

2. Jany Petrick, 123 Boxwood Lane, visited November 13  

  
3. Eric George, 249 Candlewood Drive, visited November 28 

 
MT Website: 
 

As mentioned at last month’s BOD meeting, we’re working on a 
policy which will determine the content of the website.  If any 

resident has thoughts on this subject, please share them with any 
member of the BOD or the Communications Committee Chair, 
Mary Schaeffer.  

 
 

Deadline for items for the January 2024 News and Views:  
 

      Saturday, December 23, 2023  
 
Delivery of the January News and Views: 

 


